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August 12, 2002 

Ms. Jenifer Fields, P.E.  
Chief, Permits Section 
Water Management Program 
Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection 
Lee Park, Suite 6010 
555 North Lane 
Conshohocken, PA 19428-2233 

RE: UniTech Services Group, Inc.  
Royersford, Pennsylvania Facility 
Completion Request - Water Quality Management Program Part II Permit 

Application dated June 3, 2002 

Dear Ms. Fields: 

UniTech respectfully requests that the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental 
Protection (PADEP) complete their review on the referenced application no later than 
September 6, 2002; thus providing notice to the Delaware River Basin Commission 
(DRBC) of PADEP's intent to approve the same.  

Please consider the following in support of UniTech's request.  
"* The next two scheduled public meetings of the DRBC are August 28 and 

October 16, 2002.  
"* DRBC staff has requested the PADEP notice of intent to approve at least 30 

days prior to the meeting date.  
"* The requested completion date would allow the DRBC to conduct their review 

and provide the required public notice to include this action in their October 16 th 

meeting.  
"* Since DRBC public meetings are scheduled approximately every 6 weeks, 

UniTech expects the next DRBC public meeting after October will not occur 
until early December.  

"* UniTech's efforts to install equipment is likely to be delayed by winter weather 
if final approvals are not received immediately after the October 16th meeting.  
Please note that such delay is possible even with the requested approval 
schedule.  

"* UniTech's NPDES project was initiated in response to discussions dating back 
several years between PADEP, the US Nuclear Regulatory Commission, the 
Borough of Royersford, and UniTech.  
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UniTech

0 Completion of this project in a timely manner is in the best interest of all parties.  

If you have questions regarding this request or UniTech's application, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. UniTech appreciates PADEP's consideration in this matter.  

Sincerely, 

UniTech services Group, Inc.  

ki- Raý 
Glenn Roberts 
Health Physicist 

cc: Bob Umstead, Manager, Royersford Borough 
John Kinneman, US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Thomas Brand, DRBC
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